
PUBLIC NOTICE 

THE TOWN OF WHITE LAKE PLANNING BOARD MEETING 

The regularly scheduled Thursday, April 18, 2024 Meeting of the Town of White Lake Planning 

Board has been postponed and rescheduled for Thursday, May 16, 2024 at 7pm. 

The public is invited and encouraged to attend the next meeting. 
 

Pat Kennedy-Taylor, Town Clerk 

for the Town of White Lake Planning Board 


